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Minutes for
 City of Abbeville
COUNCIL MEETING

December 7, 2021
City Hall 
6:00 p.m.


Mayor Jimmy Money called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following Council members present:  Dexter Glanton, Eddie Jones, Jimmy Davis, Brendt Murphy and Vincent Feggins.  Also in attendance was Melissa Wilson, City Clerk.  

Vincent Feggins gave the prayer and led the pledge of allegiance.

Approval of Minutes - 
Upon a motion by Dexter Glanton and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to approve the November 15, 2021 minutes.  Brendt Murphy abstained because he was absent for the November 15, 2021 meeting.

Bills – 
Upon a motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Eddie Jones, the Council voted unanimously to approve the November 2021 bills.

Visitors –
Xavier Grace requested an update on the speed bumps in Girard.  The Mayor will discuss leveling off the speed bumps with Lewis during the street paving process in 2022.

Resolution 21-12-1 – One Time Salary Raise, December 2021
Upon a motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to approve Resolution 21-12-1.  

Resolution 21-12-2 – Declaring Two Garbage Truck Surplus Property
Upon a motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council voted unanimously to approve Resolution 21-12-2.

Extra Garbage Can Cost – 
Discussion was held regarding cost of an extra garbage can.  Martin Environmental will charge $10.20 for each extra can.  No decision was made.

Money’s Grill Liquor License Application –
Upon a motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Jimmy Davis, the Council voted unanimously to add the liquor license approval to the agenda.  Upon a motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Brendt Murphy, the Council voted unanimously to approve restaurant liquor license to Money’s Grill.

Department Head Reports –
Keith Barnes reported basketball season has started.

Jerry Green reported his crew has been busy with the new Christmas tree and Christmas decorations.

Eric Blankenship updated the Mayor and Council on all the recent break ins.  

Other Business – 
Dexter Glanton requested money for improvements at the Armory.  Melissa Wilson, City Clerk asked Keith Barnes to get quotes for the improvements.







Upon a motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council unanimously voted to adjourn at 7:00 p.m.



							_____________________________									Melissa Wilson, City Clerk
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